To Near Kan Nie Middle School

Salutations,

On behalf of all the teachers and students of Saitama Heisei Jr/Sr High School, I would like to thank you with the utmost gratitude. Communication between our schools has become something to cherish and something I know all the students involved won't be able to forget. International and intercultural collaboration on projects is something that is lacking in K-12 education and I believe more of it could prove to be mutually beneficial in helping students form a proper image of the world.

I hope we can continue the friendship between our schools, and hope that the upcoming school year will be a smooth and wonderful one.

Best Regards,

KIYOSHI SUGIKI

Principle of Saitama Heisei Jr/Sr High School